
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 
THE NORTH TAHOE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT  

TO ESTABLISH THE CONNECTION DATE FOR PROPERTY OWNERS TO 
RECONNECT THEIR PRIVATE WATER SERVICE TO THE NEW WATERMAINS AS 

PART OF THE 2025 KINGS BEACH WATERMAIN REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the North Tahoe Public Utility District Board of Directors will 
consider establishing the deadline for the impacted property owners on Trout Avenue, 
Brook Avenue, Salmon Avenue, Rainbow Avenue, Chipmunk Street, and Beaver Street 
to connect their water service to the new point of connection as part of the 2025 Kings 
Beach Watermain Replacement Project. 
 
On May 13, 2025, at 5:00 P.M., or soon thereafter, the NTPUD Board of Directors will 
hold a Public Hearing during the Regular Board Meeting at the North Tahoe Event Center 
(8318 North Lake Blvd, Kings Beach, CA 96143), at which time and place the Board of 
Directors will receive public comment. Members of the public should review the meeting 
agenda for more information.  
 
Interested parties are invited to express their views during the public hearing or are invited 
to submit written views prior to the date of the Public Hearing by regular mail or by email 
to Misty Moga, Administrative Liaison, NTPUD, P.O. Box 139 (875 National Avenue), 
Tahoe Vista, CA 96148 or email to mmoga@ntpud.org.  
 
All written comments must be received no later than 1:30 p.m. on Tuesday, May 13, 2025. 
 
Misty Moga 
Administrative Liaison 
North Tahoe Public Utility District 
PO Box 139 (875 National Avenue) 
Tahoe Vista, CA  96148 

 
 
 
 

 
 


